
                                              
 

    
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

September 2nd 2021 

Dear prospective candidate,   

 

Thank you for showing an interest in the post of Deputy Headteacher at our school. I am sure in your preparation for 

applying for the post you will be researching the school widely. However, I would like to provide you with some 

additional information you will not find on Google!  

 

It is a really exciting time to be joining the school as we are just setting out on an incredible journey. After spending a 

term here in the summer term on secondment I was successful and very privileged to be appointed substantive 

Headteacher. The school has been through a very turbulent time over recent years and we need a strong Deputy 

Headteacher to bring stability and support us to lead the school forward, ensuring every child achieves what we know 

they can. We are beginning to put foundations in place and are developing a new school vision along with a new logo. 

Our journey will be challenging at times but the rewards will be immense.  

 

If you feel that Spring Hill is for you then I would strongly recommend you attend one of the ‘Meet the Headteacher’ 

sessions and tour the school prior to application.  

 

Take care and stay blessed,  
Mrs Helen Kershaw  

 

Headteacher  
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